ATTACHMENT 14

Sunnyvale City Counsil MAR 31 2016
456 W. Olive Ave
Sunnyvale, CA 94088

Re: Proposed Hampton Inn & Suites, 861 E. £l Camino Real, Sunnyvale.

Dear City Counsil,

The Owners of 861 E. El Camino, who are proposing a hotel adjacent to our Sunnyvale Golfland, and |
have been working together. We have come to terms acceptable to each of us. Based on this
information, Golfland supports this project moving forward.

Thank You,
Jason Kenney
General Manager




